
2 December 2013

Dear Tisco members

As a privileged member of Tisco, you have provided consent to allow us to send you marketing materials.  From time to 
time, we may call to alert you on your birthday special buy, or to inform you about our latest products or promotional 
offers.

The Do Not Call registry will come into effect on 2 January 2014. If you have registered your Sinapore telephone numbers 
includng mobile, fixed-line, residential and business numbers with the registry, we will be unable to contact you via these 
telephone number(s). 

We would like to seek your consent to allow us to contact you at the phone number(s) and other contact information 
registered in our database. This will allow us to keep you upated on the latest happenings, events and promotions.
Kindly complete the response slip and send it back to us via:

Email:    enquiry@tisco.sg  Fax:   6344 5889 
Mail/Drop-off:   60 Kaki Bukit Place #08-16 Eunos Techpark Singapore 415979

All respondents will receive 150 tablets Sun Chlorella A free.

For further clarifications, please contact us at 6344 4966 between 9am to 6pm Mondays to Fridays.

Thank you. 

TITLE and FULL NAME 
* Mr / Mrs / Miss / Ms / Other (please specify) 

  
 

NRIC / PASSPORT NUMBER  
 
 
 
 

TISCO MEMBERSHIP NUMBER 
 
 

EMAIL ADDRESS 
 

 
 
 
 

 

RESIDENTIAL ADDRESS 
 
 

DATE OF BIRTH 
 

SIGNATURE:  
 
 
 
DATE:  

By signing the consent slip, I hereby agree that Tisco may call, send SMS messages, 
email and/or mail at the contact particulars provided.

SINGAPORE TELEPHONE NUMBER (Residential / Business / Mobile) 

CONSENT FORM


